
                       POOL TO REMAIN CLOSED FOR 2020 SEASON 

 

There is no practical way to provide swimming while maintaining small groups, social 

distancing and the disinfecting protocols necessary to maintain safety for staff and 

swimmers during the pandemic. With disappointment, the TOE along with the other 

municipal pools in Chemung County will not open for this season. 


